City of Hebron Estates Minutes
City Community Center
March 2, 2010
7:00 p.m.

Present: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Forshee, Allen, Duddy, Tucker, Clerk Picheo, a
representative from the Pioneer News and 6 guests.

Minutes: Motion to approve the February 2, 2010 minutes was made by Comm. Tucker and was
seconded by Comm. Duddy; Passed 4/0.

Budget: A copy of the monthly budget statement was handed out and reviewed. Motion to pay
monthly bills was made by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Duddy; Motion Passed 4/0.

Officer’s Report: None

Old Business: Mayor Clark led a discussion on the resignation of the city’s enforcement/ police
officers due to IRS regulations. Atty. Edison stated that a proposal had been made from Pioneer
Village to enter into an agreement with Hebron Estates to provide additional police coverage. Atty.
Edison explained that the terms of the agreement including hours and pay would remain the same for
at least the remainder of the current fiscal year. Mayor Clark stated that he had spoken to Mayor
"*tcher who said that his officers had already responded to at least 4 or 5 accidents for the past
w.onth in Hebron Estates. Motion was made to accept a new inter-local agreement with Pioneer
Village to provide additional police protection for the same terms as our current agreement by
Comm. Duddy and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Passed 3/1 (Comm. Allen, Comm. Forshee,
Comm. Duddy voted for and Comm. Tucker voted against).

Clerk Picheo explained to the council that 12 tax bills that had not been paid and a reminder letter
would be sent this month.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on selecting the “no solicitation” sign that will be given to each
resident. The council decided on print and size. Mayor Clark asked Clerk Picheo to send out an
informational letter with the sign enclosed.

New Business: Mayor Clark led a discussion on cancelling the April meeting due to Spring Break.
Motion was made to cancel the April 6™ meeting by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm.
Forshee; Passed 4/0.

Mayor Clark stated that a special meeting would be held on April 13" to discuss the budget for next
fiscal year.

\:otion to adjourn the/meeting af 7:35 pm was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm.
Allen Passed 4/0. C,L V4



